
Life and Work – August 1, 2021 
 

We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
 
*In loving memory of Harvey Hillard from Lynn Loewen.  
*In loving memory of parents Lewis and Margaret Babstock (who were married August 6, 1946) from their 
family. 

 

THANK YOU to Rev. Rebecca Pike for her inspiring worship services these past several weeks. Today, 
August 1, is her last worship service with us as Rev. Ravenscroft arrives on August 2. Rev. Rebecca has 
also been working on a Pastoral Care project which will be passed on to our new minister.  
 

We wish her well in her chosen career in Diaconal Ministry. We send her off with our blessings. 
 

Bridges to Hope - “It has been another hard year for students, and we are determined to send them 
back to school with everything they need to thrive. Normally, most of our school supplies are donated, but 
this year due to the pandemic and Health and Safety protocols, we decided it would be safer to purchase 
all our supplies. While this is quite the financial endeavor, we are confident that with the help of our 
Corporate Sponsors and your generosity – we can achieve this goal. Students will be given a top-quality 
school bag packed with all the top brand products and headphones to ensure they start the year off right 
– with the dignity of not being seen as a ‘poor’ student by their classmates. Please offer your support and 
help us spread some relief and joy in our community — both to the students and their parents. Donate at 
www.bridgestohope.ca” 


